
Partners Film 
36 Distillery Lane, suite #240., Toronto, ON M5A-3C4 

(416) 869-3500 

 

 

FILMING NOTIFICATION 
 
Productions are to follow the COVID-19 Safety Guidelines for the Film and Television Industry in Ontario 
approved by the Ministry of Labour, Training and Skill Development.  Information can be found 
https://www.filmsafety.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/S21-Film-Television-COVID19-Guidance-
June.25.20.pdf.   
 

To Residents & Businesses in the vicinity: 

 

FILMING DATE: July 26th 

We will be filming interior and exterior scenes for a Desjardins commercial on PERRY ST. between QUEEN ST. 

and NORTH ST. and also at 219 QUEEN ST. 

WE WILL BE PERFORMING A ROAD CLOSURE ON PERRY ST. BETWEEN QUEEN ST. AND NORTH ST. FROM 7AM – 

NOON.  The remainder of our filming will take place from noon until 9pm inside 223 Queen St. and on the 

sidewalk out front of 223 QUEEN ST.   

We will have intermittent traffic stoppages at the intersection of QUEEN ST. AND PERRY ST. during that time. 

QUEEN ST. will remain open  

 

Our vehicles and production equipment will be located in: 
 

• Parking lot # 8 

• Perry St. between Queen St. and North St. 

• Clearing for picture (NO TRUCKS) – Parking spaces occupied on Queen St. between 205 Queen St. and 
241 Queen St - North and South sides. 

 
We will begin reserving the above areas with cones on July 25th at 7:00PM, with vehicles arriving by 
7:00AM July 26th, and departing on July 26th by 9:00PM.  
 
***All of our filming & related activities are undertaken under the authority & approval of the Township of Scugog. ANY 
INTERMITTENT TRAFFIC STOPPAGES/CONTROL will be conducted under the safe supervision of the Durham Regional Police 
Service.*** 
 
On behalf of the production, we thank you for supporting Scugog's vibrant film industry.  

 
Luke Marshall   
Location Manager 
416-904-3802     
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